New Zealand

X/ POLICE

/\,Ja Pirinimara O Actearoa

7 Buscomb Avenue
Henderson

Tuesday, 11 December, 2018

Mr M LOCK
Malcolm Lock <fyi-request-7149-47d058ed@requests fyi.org.nz>

Dear Mr LOCK
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

| refer to your e-mail dated 9/12/2018 where you have requested information in relation to firearms
seized in West Auckland and have answered your questions in red below.

1)Was this firearm ever reported as stolen? No

2)When was this firearm first recorded as an MSSA firearm? We do not have
these records.

3)When was this firearm recorded as being imported in to New Zealand? We do
not hold these records.

4)Was any attempt made to return the firearm to its legal owner?
An order for destruction was sought and granted through the Court.

5)Has the firearm been destroyed? if not what is its current status? eg;
in Police custody? The firearm is in police custody awaiting destruction.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any further queries.

Roger SMALL
Area Response manager
Waitakere

Safer Communities Together




